FACILITY SERVICES

June 10, 2010

To whom this may concern:

During the twenty five years plus and counting that Sunshine Building Maintenance has
been performing work for the Halton District School Board we have found Management
and Staff to be an excellent example of what a good contractor should be.

Sunshine is currently providing service to eleven different schools within our Board
comprising over 1,700,000 square feet and a student population of approximately 10,000.
Their work runs the whole janitorial spectrum of housekeeping, carpet cleaning and
maintenance, floor refinishing, emergency services and weekend staffing.

We have found our concerns to be dealt with in a prompt manner. The Staff have been
dependable, honest and able to provide quality service at a reasonable rate. I would
recommend Sunshine Building Maintenance for all your interior and exterior cleaning
needs. We look forward to working with Sunshine for many more years.

Sincerely,
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Nick Maandag

ic
Regional Supervisor, Plant Operation
Halton District School Board

(905) 335-3665 ext: 3333



